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Name: *  DEAN LEE  

Email address: *  dlee@shrine.org.au  

Contact phone number (optional):  0396618104  

Please indicate which meeting you would like 

to make a submission to by selecting the 

appropriate button: *  

Council meeting 

Date of meeting: *  Tuesday 28 May 2019  

Agenda item title: *  Shrine of Remembrance request for a new agreement and increased 

funding support 

Alternatively you may attach your written 

submission by uploading your file here:  shrine_com_scope_of_services_submission_270519.pdf 1.74 MB 

· PDF  

Privacy acknowledgement: *  I have read and acknowledge how Council will use and disclose my 

personal information.  
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Name: *  Chris Thrum  

Email address: *  mineralsands@hotmail.com  

Contact phone 

number (optional):  

0422066973  

Please indicate 

which meeting 

you would like to 

make a 

submission to by 

selecting the 

appropriate 

button: *  

Council meeting 

Date of meeting: *  Tuesday 28 May 2019  

Agenda item title: 

*  

7.1 Proposed attendance by Councillor Cathy Oke at the Climate Action Roundtable and Asia-

Pacific Climate Leadership Forum Brisbane, and Strategic Partnerships for the implementation of 

the Paris Agreement meeting Canberra, in June 2019 

Please write your submission in the space provided below and submit by no later than 10am on the day of the 

scheduled meeting. We encourage you to make your submission as early as possible.  

Dear City of Melbourne Meeting Group 

 

This is a written submission in regards to Agenda Item 7.1 Proposed attendance by Councillor Cathy Oke at the 

Climate Action Roundtable and Asia-Pacific Climate Leadership Forum Brisbane, and Strategic Partnerships for the 

implementation of the Paris Agreement meeting Canberra, in June 2019. 

 

It is important that the City of Melbourne continues to advocate about the importance of climate change mitigation 

strategies. Melbourne is a world leader in this regard, with its superb policies concerning sustainability, preserving the 

ecosystems within the city, the creation and maintenance of its urban forest projects, the realisation of the vital role 

that wetlands play in the environment. Councillor Cathy Oke has put in a tremendous amount of work with ICLEI and 
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her thoughts on this important matter should be heard in Brisbane at this conference. She has much experience on the 

impact that the changing environment has on Pacific Island Nations.The cost of this endeavour to Council is in fact an 

investment towards a better and brighter future for Melbourne and its citizens.  

Sharing with other subnational groups how City of Melbourne is forging ahead with its climate change mitigation 

strategies is a way for Melbourne to help citizens around the Pacific and local regions to help make the world combat 

climate change.Also , this will give the Councillor the opportunity to experience the climate of Queensland in winter, 

and compare and contrast this to Melbourne. 

 

Best regards 

Chris Thrum 

Privacy 

acknowledgement: 

*  

I have read and acknowledge how Council will use and disclose my personal information. 

 


